

Dear parents/carers,

The new government guidelines say we need to keep schools open for vulnerable children and children of Key workers.

Key workers are people who work within the public sector in roles that are vital to the infrastructure of the community.

A key worker is someone who is in one of the following jobs:

- National Health Service
- Armed forces
- Teachers and childcare staff
- Care home workers
- Social workers
- Police officers, community support, civilian staff
- Prison officer or other probation staff
- Firefighters
- Local authority planners
- Environmental health officers
- Highway Agency traffic officers

If you are a key worker and wish you your child to come into school then we need to know immediately.

Please fill in the slip below and return to school immediately or alternatively phone or email school directly:

Email: admin@oasisclarksfield.org

Telephone: 0161 213 1235

Many thanks,

The Academy Leadership Team

Are you one of the key workers? Please specify below:
Your name:
Name of child/children in school:
Class your child/children are in:
Your job: